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This document is a formal confirmation of taking part in International Exchange 

Program in AIESEC in Mainland of China, Local Committee SYSU-JNU. 

We confirm that Ekaterina Fomicheva took part in volunteer project called ‘Dare To 
Dream’ in AIESEC in Mainland of China, Local Committee SYSU-JNU. 
 
Working with volunteers from other countries and China, Ekaterina Fomechiva not 

only showed the diversity of world to local children and youth, but also raised the 

awareness of youth on culture heritage learning and protection. 

The project started in 17thJanuary 2016 and lasted till 28thFebruary 2016. During that 

time Ekaterina Fomechiva and other participants held fantastic activities in junior 

high school in Shantou, Guangdong. She was an excellent teacher and delivered 

abundant knowledge to students in rural area. 

We really appreciate the contribution that Ekaterina Fomicheva brought to our local 

society and she spread multicultural understanding among people in our province. 

We are grateful that Ekaterina Fomicheva was taking part in our volunteer project 

and we wish every success of her in the future. 

 

 

 

_____________________ 

Organization Committee Vice President 2016/2017 

In-coming exchange Global Community Development Program function 

AIESEC in China, Local Committee SYSU-JNU 

 


